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Book Club

The Book Club will be meeting next 
on Tuesday, May 2nd at 6:00 P.M. 

The book of discussion will be When 
the Stars Go Dark by Paula McLain.

Phone Safety Class
The Denver Public Library will be hosting
a parent class on keeping kids safe on cell 

phones. The class will be held on 
Saturday, May 6th at 10:00 A.M. The 

library will be partnering with Echovision 
to make this class possible. Lawyers in the Library

Foot Clinic
The next food clinic will be on 

Tuesday, May 23rd from 
1:00 P.M.-3:00 P.M. in the 

Community Room. If you would like 
to schedule an appointment please call 

the Bremer County Health 
Department at (319)-352-0082.

Story Walk
The Greater Denver Chamber of Commerce and the Denver 

Public Library invite you to enjoy the 2023 Story Walk around 
Denver businesses. The Story Walk is a free, family-friendly 

walking and reading event that will take place from Friday, April 
28th until Wednesday, May 17th. Pages from the children's book, 

It Began with Lemonade, are posted in windows of our local 
businesses. Take a walk and enjoy a colorful story about an 

ambitious girl and her lemonade stand! All pages can be viewed 
from outside the businesses at street level anytime during the 

Story Walk event.

Presented by the ISBA Elder law 
section in honor of Older Iowans 

Month. Join local lawyer Nathan Miller 
to learn about living wills, Financial 

Power of Attorney, and the Final 
Deposition Act. The program will be 

held on Tuesday, May 23rd at 
10:00 A.M. Coffee and donuts will be 

served.

After School Club
The After School Club will be 

meeting for the final time before 
the start of the 2023 Summer 
Reading Program! The theme 

will be Birds. The program will 
be held on Tuesday, May 16th 

from 
3:30 P.M.-4:30 P.M.

Preschool Story Time
There will be two more Preschool Story Times in 
the month of May from 10:30 A.M.-11:30 A.M.

• Thursday, May 4th- Down By the Cool of
the Pool

• Thursday, May 11th- Mother's Day
Surprise

THE LIBRARY WILL
BE CLOSED ON 

SATURDAY, MAY 27TH AND 
MONDAY, MAY 29TH IN 

OBSERVANCE OF MEMORIAL DAY

Dementia Program
There will be a Dementia Friends
Program on Tuesday, May 16th
at 6:30 P.M. Learn how to care 

for those with dementia.



Looking Ahead:
• 2023 Summer Reading Program

Schedules and Registration Forms are
now available! They are available
digitally on our website
(https://www.denver.lib.ia.us/) and
printed copies are also available at the
library.
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